
  

 

 

Public Comments Invited on 

Applicants for Superior Court Commissioner Vacancy 

 

The Superior Court in Pima County is requesting comments on applicants for one current and 

possible future commissioner vacancies on its bench. Court commissioners may work in either 

the Superior or Juvenile Court complex, and are assigned to cases involving family law, child 

support and enforcement, probate and guardianship, juvenile law, protection orders, and civil 

mental health matters. 

 

15 applications were reviewed by the court’s commissioner selection committee and following 

six individuals were selected to be interviewed on December 3, 2024, between 8:00 a.m. and 

12:00 p.m., in conference room 920 of the Superior Court building. 

 

Bernstein, Leigh, Esq.  

Conatser, Soo, Esq.  

Kagie-Shutey, Marie, Esq.  

Hon. Metzger, Michelle 

Monro, Catherine, Esq.  

Wohlford, Jeff, Esq.  

 

The court invites public feedback in writing or verbally to a committee member or Court’s Human 

Resources. Written comments can be submitted to Pima County Superior Court Human 

Resources, e-mail: humanresources@sc.pima.gov; fax (520) 724-4253.  

 

Verbal or written comments may be directed to committee members: 

Hon. Greg Sakall and Hon. Janet Bostwick, Co-Chairs; Hon. Randi Burnett; Hon. Lisa Bibbens;  

Nicci Hinderaker, Esq.; Hue Le, Esq.; Daniel South, Esq.; and public members: Pastor D. Grady 

Scott; Pam Knox and Christina Bell Andrews. 

 

Comments shall be accepted until Monday, November 25, by 12:00 PM.    

Anonymous  comments will not be considered. 
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